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17 April 2023 

Dear Parents 

Welcome back to Term 2 at Sinai College! I do hope you and your children had a lovely break 

and enjoyed the Pesach celebrations. We have a busy term ahead of us, and I wanted to start 

the term with some organizational matters. 

COLLEGE CALENDAR 

Attached to this correspondence I am also sending an updated College calendar. This calendar 

will help you to know not only about College events, but religious holidays, school holidays and 

student free days. We have also endeavored to include upcoming excursions and incursions, 

although there may be more to add. I encourage you to pop this calendar where the family can 

see and access it to make sure you are well prepared. In addition, we will send home invitations 

and flyers for any upcoming College events. If the calendar changes, I will send you an update. 

COLLEGE VALUES 

It is Rosh Chodesh Iyar and the value for the month is Hitlahavut- enthusiasm and being 

positive. This is a wonderful, and very fitting value to start off the term. We will be actively 

teaching this value and look forward to seeing it shine through in all of our young learners.  

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

As you will see in our calendar, we are hosting parent teacher conferences on Tuesday 2 May 

2023. Conferencing with your child’s teacher is a wonderful way of not only seeing the academic 

and social progress they are making, but to collaborate on ways that we can better support your 

child. In order to facilitate this process, please phone or email Admin with your availability 

(3:15pm-5pm) and we will respond promptly with your appointment time.  
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YOM HA’ATZMAUT  

We will proudly be celebrating Yom Ha’Atzmaut at the College on April 26 with activities and 

festivities for the children. I would like to encourage you and your extended family to join us in 

the community center on the 30 April for the State Zionist Council of Qld FREE event, where 

there will be food, rides and entertainment from 2pm. 

ENROLMENTS 

As we look to grow our wonderful school, I would like to ask for your help, as proud parents of 

Sinai College. While the school will take a strategic approach to marketing and enrolments, the 

very best advertisement comes from our parents! Coming home today are a number of business 

cards that I would ask you to hand out to any friends or families that you think may be interested 

in Sinai College. I would love to see more students benefit from the wonderful offerings here at 

the College, and ask for your support in encouraging this.  

 

Kind Regards 

 
Christine Harman 

Principal 


